
H&R Block to Report Fiscal 2014 Second Quarter Results December 10 and Hold Investor Conference on 
December 11 

November 15, 2013 9:50 AM ET 

KANSAS CITY, MO -- (Marketwired) -- 11/15/13 -- H&R Block Inc. (NYSE: HRB) will report fiscal 2014 second quarter 
results after the New York Stock Exchange market close on Tuesday, December 10. At that time, a copy of the earnings press 
release will be available on the company's investor relations web site at http://investors.hrblock.com. 

At 8:30 a.m. EST on Wednesday, December 11, the company will hold its investor conference in New York City. H&R Block's 
senior leaders will outline the company's growth strategies and outlook, and provide a general business update including discussion 
of fiscal 2014 second quarter results.  

Analysts and institutional investors interested in attending the conference are required to register before Friday, November 29, by 
contacting Andrea Cook at acook@hrblock.com.  

The event will be broadcast live in a listen-only format for the media and public on H&R Block's investor relations website at 
http://investors.hrblock.com. A replay will be available on the company's website two hours after the conference ends. 

About H&R Block 
H&R Block, Inc. (NYSE: HRB) is the world's largest consumer tax services provider. More than 625 million tax returns have 
been prepared worldwide by and through H&R Block since 1955. In fiscal 2013, H&R Block had annual revenues of $2.9 billion 
with 25.4 million tax returns prepared worldwide. Tax return preparation services are provided in company-owned and franchise 
retail tax offices by over 80,000 professional tax preparers and associates, and through H&R Block digital products. H&R Block 
Bank provides affordable banking products and services. For more information, visit the H&R Block Newsroom. 

For Further Information 
Investor Relations:  
Colby Brown 
(816) 854-4559 
Email Contact 
 
Media Relations:  
Gene King 
(816) 854-4672 
Email Contact  
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